Community Facilities Sub-Committee
Wolfeboro Planning Board
2018 Master Plan Revision

August 1, 2018

MINUTES

Location: Great Hall, Town Hall

Members Present: Mike Hodder, Julie Jacobs, Justin Marbury, Linda Murray, John Thurston, Paul
Whalen.

Staff Present: none
The meeting was opened at 8:30 AM and adjourned at 9:57AM.

The sub-committee discussed Murray’s suggested possible changes with several of the chapter (CF)
goals. Murray stated she felt the goals as presented to the sub-committee lacked future vision. Hodder
stated he would edit the current version of the chapter statement to incorporate edits approved by the
sub-committee and circulate through the Planner’s office copies of the corrected draft to sub-committee
members. Whalen agreed to draft a revised conclusion to the description of the public safety building
and its associated goal (CF) to reflect siting concerns raised during the meeting. The meeting concluded
with a discussion of the “mini-C.I.P.” recommended in the draft version of the statement. Members
agreed to continue discussion of this topic at the next meeting. Jacobs pointed out that discussion of the
descriptions of the facilities is still outstanding and has been for the past two meetings.

The next meeting of the sub-committee will be held on Friday, August 10, 2018 from 8:00AM until
10:00AM in the conference room in the Planning Office at Town Hall.
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